
23/01/2023 

MR Nigel Heap 
- 35 Abernethy Street ST 
Seaforth NSW 2092 

 

RE: DA2022/2207 - 30 Abernethy Street SEAFORTH NSW 2092

I would like to submit a formal objection to the proposed works at 30 Abernethy Street, 
Seaforth (DA2022/2207) as it will block our water view of Middle Harbour that we currently 
enjoy from our bedrooms on our upper floor. 
The proposed solid masonry wall is also not in keeping with the rest of the street scape which 
is currently unfenced with soft plantings. The proposed roof finishes appear to be white which 
will make it stand out rather than blend in with the street. 

From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 23/01/2023 9:07:46 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission




